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MEMO:

To: Parents/Guardians of Students 

Date: November 9, 2010

Dear Parents,

As you may have noticed, the cold weather has arrived. Please check your child as they are going out the door in the morning, to make sure they are dressed warmly. They need a warm coat, hat and mitts. All children will be going out for recess and noon, unless we feel it has become too cold.

We are short certain sizes of skates and would appreciate any donations; should you be able to help us out, please send along the following:

Boys’ and girls’ sizes 11, 12, 13, 1, 2, 3.  We could use some proper helmets, as well.

Thank you for your cooperation in these matters.
J. Pinder,

Principal
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